Creagh Parents' Association

As the 1st of September fast approaches we have outlined some tips below to help with the return to school process for both Parents and Children.

- Please ensure you know the correct entry point
- Please adhere to the social distancing guidelines
- Please do not congregate outside the school gate
- Do not use the church gate entrance unless this is the designated entrance for your child's class
- Additional parking is available at Creagh Cemetery
- For older children arrange a meeting point a little bit away from the school gates
- Initially Parents from Junior Infants to 1st class will accompany their Children to the designated collection points on the school grounds
- All parental access to the school grounds must arranged via the school office
- Where possible walk to school

The School Management team have been working extremely hard in preparing to reopen. It is really important they get the full support of the parents.

Note: Familiarisation and compliance with all aspects of the return to school process including the revised entry and exit regimes will help facilitate a return to a common intake time.

